
 
Subject: Our voice regarding the telecommunications bill
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Myself and my husband write to implore the committee to alter 
the telecommunications bill in order that the profit and greed 
motives of national companies do not overrule the community.
We in the EcoVillage at Currumbin narrowly missed out on 
having a gigantic mobile tower erected under 500metres away.
 Had there been a telecommunications bill where Telstra wold 
have been required to inform and consult us this sort of affront 
would not have occurred.
We ask that Telstra be made responsible for informing the 
communities when it applies for permission to erect a tower.
 Yours,
Ruve and Lamoral Hohenlohe
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